
THE UNIVERSITY OF ARIZONA 
TUC SO N, AR I Z ON A 85721 

COLLEGE OF LIBERAL ARTS 

DEPARTMENT OF ANTHROPOLOGY 

Mr. Don E. Crabtree 
Route 1, Box 39 
Kimberly, Idaho 83341 

Dear Don: 

May 21, 1968 

A note f rom Ray Thompson tells me that you plan to be 
in Arizona June 15-20. I leave June 16, returning the 24th, 
for a National Parks Advisory Board trip to the North Cascades 
and Redwoods. 

I s there any chance that you can make it to Tucson a day 
or two before June 15, so that we can have a conference on 
Hohokam lithic technology? 

EWH:jeh 


